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AICAOA/NEC Meeting/2022-23/73             Dated: 24th March, 2023 

 
To 
 
The Controller General of Accounts 
Mahalekha Niyantrak Bhawan 
E-Block, GPO Complex, INA 
New Delhi 
 

Sub: Seeking an urgent meeting – regarding. 
 
Sir, 
 

In pursuance to the issuance of transfer/posting order vide your 
Office Order dated 17.03.2023, a meeting with you was sought by this 
Association vide letter dated 20th March, 2023 in order to bring to your 
notice the impacts of the said order on our member AOs/Sr.AOs who 
are posted outside their home station and are awaiting transfer. 
However, this Association has not received any kind of assurance for 
meeting till date. 
 

The National Executive Committee of AICAOA believe that 
meeting is the best and fastest way to resolve any issue after due 
deliberations. 
 

You are once again requested to give us a convenient time of 
yours so that our representative could meet and convey the grievances 
of aggrieved members. 
 

Looking for a positive response from your end. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
(Sreemati Bhowmik) 

Addll. Secretary General 

 

  

 


